
 

SOUTH PLAINFIELD GENERAL ELECTION 

 POLL WORKER TRAINING CLASS 

 

Please be advised that a Poll Worker Training/Recertification 

Class will be available to all poll workers right here in South 

Plainfield for your convenience.   

 

The class will be held at the South Plainfield Senior Center on: 

 THURSDAY, OCTOBER 17, 2019  

FROM 7:00 P.M. TO 9:00 P.M.  

PLEASE PLAN ON ARRIVING A LITTLE EARLIER TO SIGN-IN.   

 

*Please Note: Poll workers are required to be retrained every 

two years. This means that you will not receive your full pay for 

an election if your training was more than two years before the 

election you are working. Training sessions are held before each 

election and it is your responsibility to keep track of the 

expiration date and update your training.  

Other training dates are available by calling the 
Middlesex County Board of Elections at 732-745-3471. 

 


